
Annette Richardson
Sebec, ME
LD 1763
Dear Sen. Baldacci, Rep. Roberts, and IFWC Members:  I am writing to voice my full
support for LD 1763, legislation to ban FLoating Camps on Maine lakes.  Here is why
I believe these structures should be banned:
Most important is to consider the environment.  The effect on the wildlife and fish.  
Other concerns would be that the floating camps could basically moor anywhere the 
owners would choose.  They could block views or block access of other people who 
are using the lakes.  Some people have paid a great deal of money for land on these 
lakes.  It would be highly unfair for other people to live on these lakes for free.  If 
there isn't a ban on these floating camps, I can just imagine how the problems will 
snowball.  It will be a mess!!!!!!!!!! 


